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Notice Board: 
 

This newsletter will give you an outline of what we will be doing in nursery next week. There will also be some 
suggested activities for you to do at home with your child to support their learning. 

 
Please return any books or school spare clothes you have at home. If you have any school uniform that your child has 
outgrown, we are always happy to accept donations, especially tights, trousers, or socks as we have very few of these. 

Thank you  
 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding nursery or have anything you want to let me know, feel free to email me: 

rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk  

mailto:rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk


What we have been up to this week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday was world book day! The children all had some amazing outfits! We themed our learning 
this week on ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ which fits in nicely with our topic. Our ducklings also 

hatched, they are adorable! 

Montessori: March’s colour for finger strong 
and practical life is yellow. We have some 

easter-themed fine motor activities.  
 



 
 

What we will be doing next week… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Literacy: The children will recap the picture 
cards as we have now introduced them all! 

Maths: The children will be learning about the 
composition of numbers up to ten. 

Expressive Arts and Design: The children will 
have a try at drawing the ducklings form 

observation. 

Understanding of the World: The children will 
learn about the signs of spring and some of the 

names of spring flowers. 

Communication and Language: We will be 
discussion prepositions (on, under, in frond, 
behind, next to) of a hen on a farm (such as 

“the hen is behind the fence”) 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 
The children will learn about caring for living 
things and that we must be gentle with our 

ducklings. 



Choose a Challenge:  
 

These activities are only suggestions, feel free to do as many or as few as you like (there is no obligation to do any).  
 

 

 

 Maths: Practice number recognition for 
numbers 6-10 with your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy: Play initial sound ‘I spy’ with 
your child. Can they find and bring you 
objects that begin with a given sound? 

Such as “can you find me something that 
starts with ‘a’?”, your child might bring 

you an apple. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World: Talk to 
your child about the ducklings – how did 

they go from being an egg to being a 
duckling? Will they stay this small?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


